
 

CTV Cruise 

Date: Saturday October 5, 2019 

Time: 10:30a 

Briefing: 10:45a 

Departure: 11:00a 

Estimated trip duration: 90 minutes (+ missed turns) 

Destination: Sugar Ridge Winery  

 

Our meeting location is the Rio Mambo restaurant parking lot in Burleson. Take the Renfro St. 

exit. Rio Mambo will be visible on the right from the off ramp. For those arriving from 

Granbury, Cleburne, etc., alternate arrangements can be made to join the cruise in Alvarado at 

the Dairy Queen on US 67. Let me know so we will be sure and watch for you. 

 

Upon departure from Burleson, we will head South on I-35W, take exit 26 (US-67) and head 

East. 

 

The picnic is “bring your own.” Do NOT bring in any alcoholic beverages. All other beverages 

are welcome. The optional winery tasting is $15 and includes about 15 wines. The tasting room 

is air conditioned. The picnic area is outside but well covered. This winery is like many others in 

that there is something to satisfy each preference. I have not been to a winery yet that I could not 

find at least one choice that pleased me. One person’s wine preference is another’s “stain 

remover.” Despite the winery’s name, not all of their offerings is sweet. 

 

Since the entrance and parking area is gravel, I wouldn’t go to too much trouble to clean up your 

car. The drive will range from straight and boring to uh, interesting. There are no dirt roads, a 

short stretch of “vintage” pavement, and NO cattle guards or water crossings. 

 

Although this is not RSVP, I do need to provide an estimate of attendance. Please let me 

know before the October membership meeting if you intend to join us. An email or text will do 

nicely. 

 

Bring radios and a bottle of water. Yes, they have indoor plumbing (now). 

 

If you have additional questions, reply to dogill80@sbcglobal.net. 

 

Save the Wave 

David Gill 

(817-247-3553) 
 

mailto:dogill80@sbcglobal.net

